
Superior Data Strategies can help optimize 
your hospitals, clinics, patient care, doctor 
groups and more. We’ll apply data managing 
methodologies that will enable you to complete 
advanced analysis of your files.

• Data warehousing.

• Master data management.

• Advanced analytics development.

• Staff augmentation.

• Data profiling and cleansing.

• Source-to-target mapping and data 

Want to make 
smarter decisions 
for your patients?

HEALTH CARE INDUSTRY EXPERTISE

3132 S. PENNSYLVANIA AVE., LANSING MI 48910
superiordatastrategies.com ∙ info@superiordatastrategies.com

(517) 575-6685



About Us
Superior Data Strategies is a data consulting firm 
focused on assisting clients with building strategic 
plans and implementing tactical projects that 
advance their data-related business objectives.

Our experienced team of highly productive data 
architects, analysts and developers can take on any 
data management challenge standing between an 
organization and its tactical and strategic goals. No 
matter the project, we function as an extension of 
our clients’ teams, achieving better business data 
solutions together.

Superior Data Strategies helps optimize your 
business. We strive to put data in the hands of the 
people who need it most so you can make the best 
possible decisions. We’ll expertly analyze your raw 
data, and work with you to make sense of it all, 
collaborating to turn that raw data in customized, 
relevant and actionable business information you can 
actually see. What Google analytics does for your 
website, SDS can do for your business data.
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